Subject: [Organization] is Great Place To Work-Certified™!

Dear colleagues,

In [month], we participated in the Great Place To Work® employee survey for [reason for survey].

We would like to thank you for the feedback you gave us. Based on the results of the survey, we will create action plans and work on the areas for improvement. In this way, we will work together on our organizational culture so that we can be a good employer for everyone.

We are Great Place To Work-Certified!

Organizations that take Great Place To Work employee survey and meet certain requirements, are Great Place To Work-Certified.

[Organization] meets these requirements, which means that [organization] will be Great Place To Work-Certified for one year.

We want to thank you again for making it possible together to create a work environment where trust, pride and fun play an important role.

Sincerely,

[Sender]



